12/09/2022

Dear Parents,

The spirit of the Holidays has started. We are putting out our decorations and listened to Christmas songs such as Jingle Bells, Winter Wonderland, Jingle Bell Rock, El Burrito Sabanero and Las Campanas de Belen; our class is filled with good cheer!

This week, we focused on the colors Red and Green and the children got very busy doing Art projects, painting, coloring, decorating and preparing some little gifts for you!

Circle Time is getting better and better as our little ones pay more attention and participate doing movements. They particularly love the songs with the puppets!

Our playground times were great, the weather is exquisite and the children are exploring a lot. They are really enjoying using the slide; in a few days, they learned how to safely climb the stairs and going down the slide. They also enjoy "our merry go round", the toy is for four children, they sat and need to move their feet to make it work.

For Music Class, Ms. Clarice brought jingle bells and the children had fun shaking them as they heard the song "Jingle Bells".

In order to accommodate some staff schedule, Mrs. Karla went back to Red Door and we got Ms. Lauren back with us. We are all happy to have her again! The children also enjoy the company of Ms. Shayla, our apprentice, who is doing a fantastic job!

Have a wonderful weekend with your family.

Mrs. Murielle, Ms. Lauren, & Ms. Shayla